
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Conisbrough                  Term: 4   2024-2025 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
Conisbrough Class have had another busy 

term and have been inclusive of each other 

sharing the classroom space and lesson time 

together.  

 

In maths we have been looking at how we 

use numbers in the real world solving 

practical problems for example figuring how 

much 3 tickets would cost when we know the 

price of one. We have been problem solving 

using fractions and understanding that the 

bigger the denominator, the smaller amount 

the fraction represents. We’d rather share a 

cake with 6 people than 12!  

 

In English, we continue to be interested in 

current affairs where there is always a news 

story to shock us, lots of debate and students 

enjoy finding funny and unusual stories to 

answer questions about.    

 

During cookery lessons, Conisbrough have 

not only considered the different food groups 

and the food pyramid to create their own 

recipes, healthy options, but also asking each 

other to try making the meals that they enjoy. 

We have made burgers, fajita risotto and 

teriyaki chicken noodles. Students are 

increasingly more independent in their 

cooking skills. 

 

We continue to be involved in the local 

community, going to the shops, visiting the 

care farm, parkour and climbing.  

Berkshire Youth have been coming to see us 

once a week also to tell us about projects 

withing the community. It has been great to 

get to know them this term.  

 

Everyone loves DT and we all have individual 

projects we are working on. Lots of us enjoy 

drop-in sessions at the end of the day to 

continue with our designs or join in gardening.    

 

Happy Easter to you.   

 

Conisbrough Team 

Karin, Jonny, Lauren,  

Lauren and Donna 

 

      
    

    
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last day of term:  Friday 4th April 2025 

 

First day back: Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

 


